
I am a resident of an Aurora neighborhood called Shenandoah. I want to express my 
concern over additional noise from the Centenial Airport. The airport is located in 
Centennial and it should remain as such!!!!! We get enough noise from the airport as
is including DIA. I used to live in Greenwood Village and by no means did I  feel it
was excessive. What reasoning do you have to change the current flight path other 
than complaints from homeowners in that area. This area has already been hit with 
hard and now you want to make it even harder for those of us who are trying to 
better the area. I am asking that you please look for an alternative to routing over
Shenandoah.

Paul Compton
15395 E. Pennwood Place
Aurora, Colorado


